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As a native Oregonian for 70 years and as a person concerned about urban sprawl 

and the conservation of our diminishing agricultural land, I oppose this bill. HB 2316 

would open up precious public lands to sprawl development, requiring the state to 

build infrastructure from scratch and foot the bill. 


